
From: Brad Becker [mailto:brad.becker@bankononb.com]  

Sent: Sunday, November 18, 2018 7:37 PM 
To: Comments 

Subject: FDIC - RIN 3064-AE82 

 
Hello – thank you for allowing me to comment on the Call Report simplification proposal.  My suggestion 
is simple – go back to the version, whenever it was that was less than 10 pages. 
 
I don’t care what you take out, just simplify the report and make it a one hour project to complete. 
 

Brad T. Becker 
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